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PROGRAM REVIEW SUMMARY


Program: Health Professions	                                  Reviewers:  Brandy Fair, Tony Airhart, Dawn Richardson
Contact Person for Program Authoring Team: Juli Westcott

The Program Review Steering Committee has completed its review of your submission. Attached you will find the full composite review for your program. After reading this document, if you would like to make any changes or updates to the program review document that you had originally submitted to the committee, please do so and forward the edited submission to effectiveness@collin.edu by July 31, 2023. Your program review submission will be published on the college website on August 2, 2023. For clarification of findings, please contact the senior reviewer [  Brandy Fair  ].

	Program Review Steering Committee Contact Information
Name and email of the committee member you can contact

	Brandy Fair, bfair@collin.edu

	Status of Review
Overall current status of your program review

	☒ Acceptable without recommendations 
☐ Acceptable with recommendations
☐ Revisit and revise

	Summary
Description of findings from your program review

	
This was a well written program review with excellent use of data, clear explanations, and achievable goals for the future.  There were questions about missing appendices (or appendices included that were not referenced) that are easy corrections before the review is made public. I appreciate how the authors included data and took time to explain what the information means and how it directly impacts the program, the community, and Collin College. I could see this program including answers to question #9 regarding adequate facilities/resources with the increasing demand and new bachelor’s degree in future program reviews.


	Highlights
Most important reviewer comments

	(Please review the Composite Checklist document for all comments/questions.)

[bookmark: _GoBack]Additional information and/or clarification needed on questions #5 and #10. There were appendices references that were either mislabeled or missing from the packet. Also, explanation about ‘why’ curriculum changes were implemented would be beneficial for context. The authors noted a shortcoming with the 2-year CIP report, but provided a good analysis for the 4-year mark.

Question 4 - Program provided multiple resources to demonstrate growing demand for the Health Professions fields. Additional information showed opportunities for initial engagement with prospective students and the articulation agreements for students to continue their education beyond Collin.

Question 8 - Very thorough list of each faculty member and professional development completed during this program review cycle. Thank you for identifying both full-time and adjunct instructors.

Question 11 - A goal was set for discipline leads to meet at the end of each semester to collect data and maintain continuous communication within the department. The hope is to maintain results and collection information for the next program review cycle.




As the senior reviewer in the review process, I acknowledge the notification of findings to the author and supervisor.
___Brandy Fair_______________________________________		__4/5/23__________
Senior Reviewer Name							Date
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